
MONDAY, APRIL 6, 2020 EMAIL TO SENIORS  
GRADUATION DATE 

Class of 2020, 

As of ​today​, Graduation is still scheduled for May 18, 2020.  However should the stay at home 
order and/or the guidelines for large gatherings be extended it would be postponed and a new 
date set accordingly.  The TCHS faculty and staff continue to keep you in our prayers. 

Michael Boyer 


